Hunt, Charlotte PSSG:EX

From: Farnworth, Mike PSSG:EX
Sent: January 29, 2020 2:59 PM
To: Sanderson, Melanie PSSG:EX
Subject: Re: FN engagement
Excellent!

Sent from my iPhone

OnJan 29, 2020, at 2:32 PM, Sanderson, Melanie PSSG:EX wrote:

Attached:
- Summary notes from Lisa Anderson, with key points you asked for highlighted

- Copy of initial letter sent out in July 2019 to BC AFN, FN Health Authority, FN Summit, UBCIC,
Semiahmoo FN

- FNLG follow-up letter from Mark Sieben to Chief Chappell of Semiahmoo FN
Please let me know if you'd like to have a call with Lisa to discuss further. Caroline’s shop is updating
our Issue Note on Surrey police to include KMs and key background details.

Melanie Sanderson

Senior Ministerial Assistant

Office of the Minister of Public Safety & Solicitor General
s.17 | melanie.sanderson@gov.bc.ca
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